

Stretton Handley C of E (Controlled) Primary School,

Beresford Lane, Woolley Moor, Alfreton, Derbyshire. DE55 6FH Tel: 01246 590418

Head Teacher Mrs J. Dunbar







March 2019

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day Friday 15 March

To raise funds for Comic Relief, we have organised a non-uniform day on Friday 15 March. Children are asked to bring a £1.00 donation (or more!) for Comic Relief and to design and wear a Red Nose Day mask.

We have sent home a basic template. Please use card for this part of the mask as you may wish to attach all kinds of decoration to it so it needs to be strong. You could use an old cardboard box or cereal packet and you may need help to cut it out, especially the eyes. You can turn it into an animal, clown, mythical creature or fancy- dress ball mask or whatever you like. You can use paper, paint, feathers, beads, felt, fabric etc. It is up-to you! The only rules are that your mask should begin with this basic shape and have a big red nose! Have fun! We look forward to seeing your ideas.





Year 4,5,6 Mount Cook Residential 3rd - 5th April

The two-night residential takes place 3-5 April. Information about activities, clothing etc will follow in separate letter. Full payment is required by Mount Cooke in advance. Thank you to those who paid in full by deadline of 1st March. Please return the residential medical information forms by Monday 4 March. Thank you.

Kingfishers - Change 4 Life programme - last session 28 March

Year 5 and 6 are taking part in a 12 session Change 4 Life programme on Thursday afternoons. They have been learning about the importance of exercise and diet for an active, healthy life style. The sessions are run by Qualitas and funded through our Sport premium allocation.

KS2 After school Qualitas Uni-Hoc commences Tuesday 5 March

The block of five Uni-hoc sessions commence on 5 March. The sessions are run by Qualitas and funded through our Sport Premium allocation.

KS2 swimming - Last session 29 March

Swimming recommences from Friday 1st March. There is no swimming 5th or 12th April.















KS2 Rotten Romans – Partake History Workshop

KS2 enjoyed an exciting day of workshops with Partake History on 25 February. See website and Parent Hub APP for more photographs. Here are the children practicing the Roman Army Tortoise formation and dressing up as Roman soldier and noble lady.





Share a Story day

Tuesday 26 March

As part of our Book fair week, children are invited to come to school on Tuesday 26 March, dressed up as a favourite story book character for a fun 'Share a Story Day'. There will be various story-based activities and children will have chance to browse the Book Fair which will be open after school on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday for parents to come in to browse and buy.

Book Fair

Tuesday 26 to Friday 29 March

Children may use their World Book Day token towards a book if they wish. They will have chance to browse during the week and the fair will be open to parents / visitors Tuesday, Wed, Thurs, Friday 3.30- 4.00pm.

Please see separate flier about purchasing vouchers in advance online in order to make savings on books you buy.













